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Principal's Report 

 

I had the honour of presenting the Term 3 Excelling with Honour certificates at yesterday’s assembly, 

which was opened with a performance by the K-2 and 3-6 Aboriginal dance groups.  Our congratulations 

go to the following students for their achievement: 

KB           Heidi and Leo 

KP           Violet and Haval 

K/1G      Eden and Parth 

1C           Lucas and Eva 

1/2W     Zhihan and Archie 

2L            Tan Min and Mischa 

2C           Toby and Armi 

3/4C       Heath and Makayla 



3/4H      Charlotte and Richard 

3/4J        Cohen and Lilah 

3/4M     Ivy and Lachlan 

3/4S       Charlotte and Henry 

5/6K       Linh and Shay 

5/6R       Joni and Monty 

5/6S       Louella and Elijah 

5/6T       Minh and Amjad 

  

New shirts 

Last Thursday, our new optional sports shirts were launched as part of our NAIDOC Week 

celebrations.  Students are so excited to wear these amazing shirts that they are wearing them on non-

sport days.  Students in Stage 1 can wear these lovely shirts on Wednesdays, with all other students able 

to wear these new shirts on Fridays.   

Changing our uniform policy to include these shirts as more than an optional sports shirt would require 

the Armidale City Public School P&C following procedure and consult our parent body. 

In the meantime, we seek your support in ensuring that students wear the correct uniform each day. 

 

Parent Portal 

As changes are made to administrative and financial systems within schools, we have been researching 

the best option for our setting. We have decided to expand our use of Sentral to include the finance 

module.  For this to work, we need to ensure that every parent can access the Parent Portal.  This will 

provide parents discreet information about each student's progress in our school.  From 2024, the portal 

is necessary for all financial access as the current online payment system will be discontinued.  Some 

aspects of the new portal will be operational from Term 4, 2023.  We are also finding other features that 

we can add to the portal. 

Parents will be sent individualised letters of invitation with case sensitive access keys.  Your email 

address will be your username.  If you do not have an email address, you will need to set one up. 

 

Holiday updates 

During the holiday, the school grounds will be closed due to some of the works being undertaken.  Some 

of the old lino tiles and carpet in the Year 2 classrooms will be removed and replaced with vinyl sheet or 

carpet tiles.  It is expected that the removal process will take a week.  The installation of floor coverings 

may not be completed until early in the first week of Term 4.   



 

Tell them from me 

Each year we ask parents and carers to provide feedback to the school about what we do well and what 

we can do better.  It is important to hear from as many families as possible to provide the most accurate 

information to help us with our planning for the future.  You are invited to click on the following link to 

have your say: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/74yqx 

Students in Years 4, 5 and 6 who have not been withdrawn, will participate in the student survey.  This is 

a wonderful opportunity to discover what our students think we do well and can do better.  This 

semester, the students will be able to have the questions read to them through a text-to-speech option. 

 

Kindergarten in 2024 

Notification of acceptance of enrolment at Armidale City Public School have been sent to families of 

children starting Kindergarten in 2024 today.   

If you have not applied to enrol your child in Kindergarten for 2024, please do so as soon as possible to 

ensure that you are advised of any Orientation to School activities in Term 4. Enrolment applications can 

be made online at https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/#/?schoolCode=1057 

Transition to school activities will be held on Wednesday, 1 November, 8 November and 15 November 

for those children who have completed their enrolment. 

 

End of term 

Staff and students will finish Term 3 this Friday, 22 September and begin the spring vacation period on 

Saturday, 23 September 2023.  School resumes for Term 4 on Monday, 9 October 2023.  There is no pupil 

free day on the first day of Term 4. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Deborah Nay 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/74yqx
https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/#/?schoolCode=1057


School Calendar 

 

22 Sep                 Stage 3 Leisure Sports 

22 Sep                 Last Day of Term 3 

9 Oct                    First Day of Term 4 for both Staff and Students 

 

Notes and Money Due 

Weekly               Stage 3 Leisure Sports Weekly Payment- $8.50  

20 Sep                 K-2 Life Education Van, $6 

25 Sep                 Kindergarten Teddy Bears Picnic, $11.50 

19 Oct                Stage 3 Canberra Excursion Final Instalment, $30 

 

Year 4 Lake Keepit payments are now overdue. Please send outstanding payments to the office as 

soon as possible 

General Information 

 



Moxon's Term 4 Orders 

 

Thank you to all of our families who supported the Moxon's Bakery Lunch Orders in Term 3. We are 

excited to continue this service in Term 4, However; after our recent vote, our Lunch Order Day will 

change to Friday. Please see the new menu below. 

 



Student's Equipment 

 

Please ensure that you check your child's equipment over the holidays and restock where required.  



 

Nectarine Trees for Sale 

 



Nectarine Trees for Sale. Small trees $5 and large trees $10. Please contact the office or Mrs MacGregor 

to purchase. 

 

 



P&C News 

 

The P & C are excited to be holding both a BBQ and Cake Stall on Saturday, 14 October 2023 at ACPS, the 

day of the Australian Indigenous Voice Referendum. A note was sent home to all families and also placed 

on school stream requesting contributions for the cake stall. Please consider baking for this stall and 

returning your notes asap to classroom teachers to indicate what amazing, yummy creations you will 

bake. The P & C also plans to hold a special one day only raffle on 14/10/23 with the main prize being 

some more fantastic Tupperware. We would also welcome any volunteers who may be able to assist us 

at either the BBQ or Cake Stall on the day. If you have any questions or to volunteer, please contact Jo 

Akerman jcommens@hotmail.com or Michelle Koina, hobbseykoina@gmail.com 

  

Our next P & C meeting will be held on Wednesday, 1 November at 6.30pm in the school library and we 

are always eagerly seeking new members to join our wonderful team. If you would like any further 

information on what becoming a member of our  P & C may involve please contact Michelle Koina, 

President at hobbseykoina@gmail.com 

Class News from 1C, Mrs Cook and Mrs Cordingley 

 

1C have had a very busy and productive term. Some of the highlights have been the steam train trip, the 

dinosaur presentation, our regular tennis lessons and the dances we have been learning during sport.  

We have continued to engage in many other activities each week and we are proud of the progress we 

have made this term in our reading and writing. Last week we created some colourful giraffe pictures to 

mailto:jcommens@hotmail.com
mailto:hobbseykoina@gmail.com
mailto:hobbseykoina@gmail.com


support our study of the English unit based on the book, “Giraffes Can’t Dance”. This week in English we 

are learning to write an information report about lions.  

We have welcomed Miss Jenna Chapman to our class for the next 7 weeks as she completes her 

education studies placement with us. We are looking forward to a rest during the coming holidays. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Excelling with Honour Assembly  

 

Congratulations to the following Students who received Excelling with Honour Awards at yesterday's 

assembly. 

 

KB           Heidi and Leo 

KP            Violet and Haval 

K/1G       Eden and Parth 

1C           Lucas and Eva 



1/2W      Zhihan and Archie 

2L           Tan Min and Mischa 

2C           Toby and Armi 

3/4C       Heath and Makayla 

3/4H      Charlotte and Richard 

3/4J       Cohen and Lilah 

3/4M      Ivy and Lachlan 

3/4S       Charlotte and Henry 

5/6K       Linh and Shay 

5/6R       Joni and Monty 

5/6S       Louella and Elijah 

5/6T       Minh and Amjad 

Congratulations to all of our other award recipients. 

Thank you to our Aboriginal Dance groups who performed for us at the assembly. 

 



 

 



 

Arts and Culture News 

 



Stage 3 Projects 

 

With passports ready, tourist guides full of knowledge and some fantastic landmarks to visit, Stage 3 

took Stage 2 on a trip around the world yesterday. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Mrs Ridleys Word of the week 

 

Equivocal (adjective)   

(ih-KWIV-uh-kul)  

Equivocal means "having two or more possible meanings" or "difficult to understand or explain." It can 

also mean "uncertain." 



Community Notice Board  

 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 

Please email armidalec-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au if you wish to have your notice included in our 

newsletter. 

Contact Us 

 

mailto:armidalec-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au


 

Armidale City Public School 

Address- 142-152 Faulkner St, Armidale NSW 2350 

Phone- 02 6772 3420 

Email- armidalec-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 

Fax- 02 67712262 

Visit us on the web at www.armidalec-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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